
September 27-October 3
Early-term grading for full semester classes in MyBLUE

October 11-October 17
Fall mini-session grading period in MyBlue

October 16-17
Fall break

October 18
Academic advising begins for Spring 2024

October 20
Last day to change a full-semester Fall 2023class to CR/NC

October 23-November 12
Early registration for Spring 2024 based on student classification

November 10
Last day to drop a full-semester Fall 2023 class

November 13
General registration begins for Spring 2024-open to all students

ACADEMIC
CALENDAR

CONTACT
INFORMATION

Advisors, please refer the instructions below on how to view your
advisee’s early-term grades. 
Students, if you have questions about the grade reported, please
reach out to your instructor.
Instructions for how students can view their early-term grades are
linked below.

Early-Term Grading

The Office of the University Registrar has
moved temporarily to University
Residence North, Pod A (URN).

CAMPUS MAP

Students wishing to request an extension of an incomplete
grade will need to complete the new electronic Extension of
Incomplete Grade form.
This form can be found in MyBLUE under the Forms tab.
For more information about incomplete grade policies, please
refer to the academic catalog. 

Extension of Incomplete Grade E-Form

Do your students have a complete program? A major and a minor? Or a
comprehensive major?
Are your advisees on track to reach the 120 credit hour graduation
requirement?
Do they have a plan for duplication/overlap issues?
Are they on track to have 40 hours of upper division credit?
Do they have an Experiential Learning course?

Important Reminders for Advisors

Questions about degree requirements? Reach out to our office with questions!

Advising for Spring 2024 beings October 18th.
Early-registration begins October 23rd and continues through
November 12th. 
Early registration is based on student classification and the last 4
digits of their NUID number. 
For students not enrolled in Fall 2023, registration will begin
November 13th.

Early Registration for Spring 2024

New Office Location

Upcoming Dates

Gabriela Valencia has accepted a promotion to Graduation
Coordinator. Her first day was Monday, October 2nd.  
Gabriela joined the Office of the University Registrar on May
1st of this year as an Education Records Assessor. She has
made a quick impact on our office and we are thrilled to
have her continue her career with us--congratulations
Gabriela!

Graduation Coordinator Update

How a Student
Can View Early-

Term Grades

How Advisors
View Early-Term

Grades

https://www.unk.edu/offices/registrar/academic_policies_handbook/Academic_Calendar.php
https://www.unk.edu/offices/registrar/contact-us.php
https://www.unk.edu/campus-map/
https://myblue.nebraska.edu/psp/myblue/NBK/HRMS/?cmd=login
https://catalog.unk.edu/undergraduate/academics/academic-regulations/incomplete-removal/
https://www.unk.edu/offices/registrar/_files/how-a-student-can-view-their-early-term-grades.pdf
https://www.unk.edu/offices/registrar/_files/how-academic-advisors-view-advisees-early-term-grades.pdf

